

Rye College
The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7NQ

T: 01797 222545 E: office@ryecollege.co.uk

www.ryecollege.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock

Headteacher: Mr Dom Downes

November 2022

Dear families,

Pupil Premium autumn bulletin 2022

As part of Rye College's vision to create bright futures for all, through life transforming learning, the intent of the Rye College Pupil Premium Strategy is to achieve equity, in learning and opportunity, for all of our students. The aim of this bulletin is to share with you some ways in which this year's strategy aims to achieve this.

Breakfast club for all

Every morning (0800-0845) we are able to open our canteen, to provide free toast, cereal and drinks to all our students, so they can start the day ready to learn. It also provides somewhere comfortable and supervised for the students to sit and socialise before the school starts. Pastoral support is also on hand, if required.

Year 7 Pupil Premium students

- Some students will receive 'Power of 2' maths books to boost numeracy;
- All students will have free access to Numeracy Ninjas online;
- Students may loan a school laptop if they do not have access to one already;
- The offer of free places in any externally-provided after-school sports clubs;
- The offer of free group music lessons in school provided by Create Music.
 Instruments include drums, guitar, bass, keyboard, brass, strings, woodwind.

Year 8 Pupil Premium students

- All students will have free access to Numeracy Ninjas online;
- Students may loan a school laptop if they do not have access to one already;
- The offer of free places in any externally-provided after-school sports clubs;
- The offer of free group music lessons in school provided by Create Music. Instruments include drums, guitar, bass, keyboard, brass, strings, woodwind.

Year 9 Pupil Premium students

- All students will receive a free scientific calculator;
- All students will have free access to Numeracy Ninjas online;
- The offer of free places in any externally-provided after-school sports clubs;
- Students may loan a school laptop if they do not have access to one already.





Rye College The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7NQ

T: 01797 222545 E: office@ryecollege.co.uk

www.ryecollege.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock

Headteacher: Mr Dom Downes

Year 10 Pupil Premium students

- All students will receive a free scientific calculator;
- All students will receive a free maths revision guide and workbook;
- All students will receive a free copy of every English Literature text;
- French students will receive free passports for a fully-funded Erasmus trip;
- French students will receive a free revision guide;
- Geography students will receive fully-funded places on the geography field trip;
- Art and Photography students will receive free course-specific materials;
- Selected Year 10 students will receive 1-to-1 mentoring and coaching from <u>Action</u>
 Your Potential to support learning and exam success;
- The offer of free places in any externally-provided after-school sports clubs;
- Students may loan a school laptop if they do not have access to one already.

Year 11 Pupil Premium students

- All Year 11 students will receive 1-to-1 mentoring and coaching from <u>Action Your</u>
 <u>Potential</u> to support learning and exam success;
- All students will receive a free scientific calculator;
- All students will receive a free maths revision guide and workbook;
- All students will receive a free English Literature and Language revision guide;
- All students will receive a science revision guide for their chosen science course(s);
- French students will receive a free revision guide;
- Art and Photography students will receive free course-specific materials;
- History students will receive a free revision guide;
- Engineering students will go an educational trip with fully-funded places;
- The offer of free places in any externally-provided after-school sports clubs;
- Students may loan a school laptop if they do not have access to one already.

We hope that this bulletin gives you an idea of some of the actions we are taking this academic year to ensure that all our Pupil Premium students achieve their best at Rye College and have access to a range of wider opportunities. To find out how to access the free sports clubs, group music lessons, school laptops please email office@ryecollege.co.uk. If you have any questions or comments regarding anything in this bulletin, or about your child's progress, please email office@ryecollege.co.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. S. Rickard Assistant Headteacher - Standards

